
For a minimum donation of $10, your child will select a brand-new
book to be donated to our newly updated Media Center. A

bookplate on the inside front cover of the book will permanently
memorialize your child’s birthday. Your child will then have the
option to attend a Birthday Book Presentation on their birthday

during our televised morning announcements.



TO PARTICIPATE



Visit palmettoelempta.memberhub.com to join the Birthday Book
Club or scan here:









 







You will receive a reminder and details via email approximately
one week before your child's birthday. Summer birthdays can be
recognized at the beginning or end of the school year or on the

half-birthday, per your wishes.
 



Birthday Book Club

F o r  M o r e  I n f o r m a t i o n  p l e a s e  e m a i l
p e s b i r t h d a y b o o k c l u b @ g m a i l . c o m  

CELEBRATE WITH PES  


